
Gunton Primary School 
Outdoor Gym Appeal

T: 01502 584661   E: office4gunton@yahoo.co.uk   www.gunton.suffolk.sch.uk

We are offering sponsorship opportunities to selected 
local businesses and would love to have you on board!
 
Our school and local community have worked very hard to fundraise for a new facility which can be accessed 
by our local community and our children. This new Outdoor Gym will consist of a number of pieces of play and 
exercise equipment which can be used to support a new Fitness Class we are also hosting for parents and children!
 
We need your help to raise the final few pounds so we can install the equipment over the summer.

 

For your £100 donation we can offer: 
• Invitation to our official launch event
• Acknowledgement of your support in the Lowestoft Journal
• Recognition of your support on our permanent “Donations Board” at the school
• Acknowledgement in our school newsletter which goes to all parents and on our website

 
Please make cheques payable to “Gunton Primary Academy” or contact Mrs Sharon Ellis on the number below if 
you would prefer to pay by BACS.
 
For more information please contact:
 
Mrs Sharon Ellis
Gunton Primary Academy
Gainsborough Drive
Lowestoft NR32 4LX


